
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
May 3  Class Pictures 
  Spring Sports Pictures 
  First Eucharist Practice 
  Royals Meeting, The Brothers 
May 4  Step Up for St. James gym 
May 5  Pre School Pray and Play 9:30 AM 
  Pre School Mother’s Day Tea – 3 year olds 
  First Eucharist Practice 
May 6  BWF 8th Grade 
  Pre School Mother’s Day Tea – 4/5 year olds 
May 7  First Eucharist 9:30 and 11:30 AM church 
May 10 8th Grade Retreat * 
  First Eucharist Practice  
May 11 PTA Board Meeting 8:15 AM cafeteria 
May 12 BWF 7th Grade 
  First Eucharist Practice  
May 14 First Eucharist 10:30 AM church 
May 18 May Liturgy and Crowning 10:30 AM church * 
May 19 BWF 6th Grade 
May 20 8th Grade Scavenger Hunt, Sandy Hook 
  Close for Fall Sports Registration 
May 23 8th Grade Great Adventure Trip 
May 24 Awards Night 7:00 PM Eck Student Center, RBC 
May 25 8th Grade exams 
May 26 BWF trip 
May 27 ARF Dress Down Grades 6,7,8 
  8th Grade exams 
May 30 Memorial Day 
  School Closed 
May 31 8th Grade exams 
 
* Change from original calendar 
 
NOTES 
Awards Night – Invitations will be issued to the parents of students who will be 
receiving Honor, Sports, or Participation awards.  If your family will not be attending, 
please inform the Business Office.  Students are to wear dress up clothes.  Shorts or 
sneakers are not appropriate attire for this event. 
 8th Grade and 7th Grade honors will also be given.  
The event will take place in the newly constructed RBC student center. 
 
Changed Dates – Please note the changed dates for the 8th grade Retreat and the May 
liturgy. 



Class Pictures – Students are to wear their full uniform (minus sweaters).  Athletes are to 
bring their team uniforms and sneakers to school and change for the sports pictures.  
Athletes are to wear sneakers for these pictures.  
 
Yearbook sales – Yearbook reservations were given to 6 and 7th graders.  The deadline 
date is May 18th.  It is a first come first serve basis.  After that date, yearbooks will be 
offered for sale to 5th and 4th graders. 
 
Senior Fleece orders – 7th Graders received these forms to order their Senior Fleeces for 
next year wear.  They can only be ordered through the school and are done so in the 
spring. 
  
Spring Dress Down Attire – There will be opportunities for dress down during the next 
several weeks.  Dress down clothing must be appropriate for school, especially Catholic 
school.  Girls, in particular our Middle School girls, may not wear short shorts to school.  
The shorts must be mid –thigh length.  Tops that are strapless or revealing may not be 
worn.  This direction has already been given in school.  It will be necessary for a change 
of clothing to be brought to school if attire is deemed inappropriate.  Flip flops may not 
be worn on these days.  They are dangerous on the stairs and on the playground. 
If you, as a parent, have any question that an outfit may not be appropriate, it probably 
isn’t. Please be supportive in these requests. 
 
 


